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            We have lots to look forward to this season …………. 

 

    Halloween,  Bonfire Night, Diwali, National Recycling Week, World Food Day,   
Children in Need and many more exciting topics.  

 

   We will also be learning about different types of knives that you can 
use in cooking, how to use them and handle them safely and all 
about food safety and food storage.  

Welcome to the new Food Technology/Cooking Newsletter. My name is Tania and I 
am teaching students cooking, life skills and food technology this year. 
 
Students will be getting lots of opportunities to cook simple everyday foods, cultural 
foods, foods relating to special events and learn all about food hygiene and safety in 
the kitchen. 
 
They will also be able to bring their bakes home to show you and share with you, but 
sometimes if it is difficult to transport eg: soup, they will taste them at school.  So 
please check in their bags. 
  
If you have any questions or anything that you would like to share with me that your 
child has been cooking at home, I would love to hear from you.  You may even like 
some ideas to help you enjoy cooking with 
your child at home? 
 
Please contact me: 
tania.begley@saxon.set.org  
 
Thank you     
Tania Begley 
 


